Lenart, Brett

From: JB It <brad@jbradleymoore.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2022 12:59 PM
To: Planning

Subject: re R2A zoning revisions
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With respect to item 8a on tonight's CPC agenda:

In addition to the proposed revisions to the R2A zoning disctrict requirements please consider also reducing the Rear
Setback in the R2A zoning to align with the same rear setback requirements of the R1D district (20 feet instead of 30
feet).

Thank you

Brad Moore

Brad Moore, AIA

President, J Bradley Moore & Associates Architects, Inc.
4844 Jackson Rd., STE #150

Ann Arbor, Ml 48103

O 734-930-1500
F 734-994-1510
M 734-649-3404
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